Wilbur Dean

From: Randy Wilkerson <randy@chieflandfla.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 8:28 AM

To: Wilbur Dean
Cc: Brett Beauchamp

Subject: Randy Wilkerson- Resignation

Mr. Beauchamp and Mr. Dean,

Please accept this letter of resignation from the Levy County Sheriffs Office Wastewater Facility. You may or may not be aware that I have been in operation of small wastewater facilities in our area for approx.. 21-22 years. My family and I feel like it is time to slow down the pace, lessen the work load, and pursue other interest away from wastewater.

I am aslo asking that you accept my replacement, William Robinson, as your wastewater operator. He brings well over 30 years' experience having worked for City of Plant City, City of Chiefland, and the Town of Cross City, currently. Mr Robinson will be retiring soon and is looking forward to this opportunity. We have not set a firm date except to say he will take over once all the security/ safety protocols are met by the sheriffs office, which we anticipate to be soon. I've also extended a personal invitation to call me should I be of any need or assistance at any time, day or night. I am not leaving the field, merely lightening the workload.

I sincerely appreciate all the support and confidence shown to me over the years by the sheriffs office staff, courthouse personnel, and the Board of County Commissioners. It has been a true pleasure and my family and I Thank You all.

Sincerely,

Randy Wilkerson

William Robinson 4490 NW 90th Ave. Chiefland, Fl. 32626 Ph: 352-210-0637

Drinking Water Lic.# 6841 Wastewater Lic.# 10134

NOTE: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.